
For more information on the Tollway’s Move Illinois Program, visit:
www.illinoistollway.com/move-illinois

Family meetings 
normally 

happen at the 
kitchen table, but not 
for the Lins. When 
this accomplished 
clan sits down for a 
discussion, they are 
in the offices of their 
family’s engineering 
firm Lin Engineering, 
Ltd. Founded by 
Paul Lin in 1991, 

the growing firm now 
boasts 35 employees including his wife, Helen, and sons 
John and Fred. 

As Lin Engineering got up and running in the early 1990s, 
the firm landed its first contract with the Illinois Tollway to 
serve as a prime consultant for rehabilitation work along 

the Tri-State Tollway (I-94/I-294/I-80). Today, the firm’s 
focus has expanded to include structural, roadway and 
drainage design, as well as surveying services. 

When the Tollway’s Move Illinois Program came along, 
Lin Engineering was more than ready to participate. Its 
contracts to provide civil and structural design and survey 
assistance for the Elgin O’Hare Western Access and Jane 
Addams Memorial Tollway (I-90) projects have allowed 
the firm to hire three new staff members and possibly 
add two more full-time employees in the future. 

Lin Engineering Ltd.
Paul Lin, President

“Our participation in the Illinois Tollway’s Move 
Illinois Program has allowed us to maintain our 

current family of employees and add several new 

positions within our firm to meet the exciting 

challenges ahead.”

Paul Lin (bottom left) and the staff of Lin Engineering Ltd.
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John and Fred Lin


